
 
 
 
September 1, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Andrew Leon 
Planner 
City of Mercer Island 
9611 SE 36th Street 
Mercer Island, WA  98040 
 
 
RE:  SUB22-009 
        Cui 4 Lot Preliminary Short Sub-Division 
        Resubmittal of New and Revised Documents  

 
 
Mr. Leon, 
 
 
On behalf of our client we are hereby submitting revised plans and additional information in response to the City review 
Comments date June 5TH, 2023.  The attached submittal includes revised Civil Plans, Arborist, Arborist Trees Assessment, Tree 
Retention Plan, Tree Plating Plan, New Project Narrative, itemized responses to the City’s review comments, and responses to 
neighbors comments prepared by the project Attorney. 
 
We trust that attached information address all city review comments and we look forward to city approval for the subject 4 Lot 
Preliminary Short Sub-Division as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mazen Haidar, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Pacific Land Engineering 
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